
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: McDonald, Linda C - Legal <McDonaldLC@scdot.org>

Wessinger, Barbara M <WessingeBM@scdot.org>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/30/2015 1:33:34 PM
Subject: RE: 2015-29 Suspending Federal Regulations for Commercial Truck Drivers

Thank you, Linda!
 
From: McDonald, Linda C - Legal [mailto:McDonaldLC@scdot.org] 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 1:25 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Wessinger, Barbara M

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: 2015-29 Suspending Federal Regulations for Commercial Truck Drivers
 
Looks good to me.  I usually put a semicolon at the end of the last Whereas clause, but you may not.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca [mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 12:15 PM

To: McDonald, Linda C - Legal; Wessinger, Barbara M

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: 2015-29 Suspending Federal Regulations for Commercial Truck Drivers
 
Hello Linda and Barbara,
 
Tomorrow is 30 days following the Governor’s Order to suspend both Hours of Service and Size/Weight requirements.
 
 
Based on industry needs, our office has drafted another order to do the following:

(1)    Extend the waiver for Hours of Service for an additional 30 days – Beginning on October 31st and expiring on 
November 30, 2015; and

(2)    Extend the waiver for Size/Weight for the full 120 days – Beginning on October 2nd and expiring on January 
30, 2016.

 
Please review for any errors or mistakes.  We would like he Governor review the order this afternoon.
 
Thank you,

Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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